
NEWSLETTER

CALENDAR DATES
23.07.2024 Last day of Term 6 and 

academic year

02.09.2024 INSET day

03.09.2024 INSET day

04.09.2024 INSET day

05.09.2024 Start of Term 1

12.09.2024 SAVE THE DATE

Welcome to my school meetings 

for the new classes after school

Dear families,

It’s staggering how quickly time can pass. It only seems a moment ago we returned from half term and yet 
we are nearly at the end of another academic year. We have enjoyed so many events this term; transition 
days, sports days, school play, leavers services, Raise the Roof, crew day to name a few. These events 
wouldn’t have been so successful if it wasn’t for your support. We recognise this term is very busy for you as 
parents aswell as us, so a huge thank you for all the support you have given us this term and over the year. 
We are blessed to be part of such a community. 

Thank you for your support of our Charity Crew day yesterday, it was a great success and we have raised 
£112.00 for our chosen charities. 

The end of the year brings with it a sad farewell. As you know we are saying goodbye to Miss Muxworthy 
after 14 years at our school. It takes a great deal of courage, commitment and character to be a school 
leader and I have the utmost respect for anyone that does it. It has been a pleasure to work alongside Miss 
Muxworthy and see her passion for getting the best out of our children. On behalf of the school I wish her 
the very best for her well earned retirement and know we’ll continue to cheer on the Bristol Bears together! 
We also wish Mrs Travetti all the best for the next year as she begins her maternity leave. We will be thinking 
of her in the coming months. 

Finally, a message of thanks to the whole staffing team at Winscombe, you have been fantastic once again, 
always providing the very best for our children, I wish you all a well earned break when it arrives. 
Fingers crossed the sunshine stays for us and we can enjoy a wonderful summer holiday. 
Many thanks and best wishes to you all. 

Mrs Richardson 

Sent from my iPhone

I S S U E  1 8 – J U L Y  2 0 2 4  

WISHING YOU ALL A

LOVELY  SUMMER BREAK AND 

WE LOOK FORWARD TO 

WELCOMING BACK THOSE 

PUPILS WHO ARE RETURNING 

IN  SEPTEMBER.

BEST WISHES TO ALL THOSE 

PUPILS WHO WILL BE 

STARTING AT A NEW SCHOOL.

W I N S C O M B E  P R I M A R Y  S C H O O L

E X E C U T I V E  H E A D T E A C H E R S  W E L C O M E



Our Children will

Care

Achieve

Respect

Excel 

Our Learning Powers:

Resilient

Reflective

Curious

Co-operative

British Value

RESPECT

Safeguarding our children is everyone’s responsibility

Designated Safeguarding Lead: Ms Andrea Muxworthy

Deputy Safeguarding Lead: Mrs Lorna Richardson and Miss Claire Humphrey

CREW POINTS TOTAL FOR THIS WEEK 

CAMERON CONCORDE MATTHEW BRUNEL

CREW POINTS TOTAL FOR THE YEAR 

4002 4495 4259 4350

CONGRATULATION TO CONCORDE CREW

CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY AWARDS
10 smiley faces – Jaxon, Theo, Jake, Toby and Arthur.
20 smiley faces – Shannia and Zac
40 smiley faces – Mabel. Fleur & Isaac
Gold certificate – Max C, Ben & George D 
Platinum – Hugo W

155 169 151211

BREAKFAST AND AFTER 
SCHOOL CLUBS FROM 

SEPTEMBER 2024
There will be an update on 

these clubs next week.
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Over the summer Somerset Cricket 
Foundation are offering a free cricket camp 
that is ideal for young people who are 
seeking a fun first experience of 
cricket. The day session is free when the 
voucher code is entered (detailed in the 
letter) and each player receives a free t-
shirt.

We want to target children from families 
who might be experiencing financial 
hardship and may struggle to afford 
holiday activities. If possible, could you 
kindly target these families and share the 
attached information? They are free to 
attend and we can provide a free t-shirt 
too!

Programme Details: 
Dynamos Cricket (8 – 11Year olds)  
When: Friday 16th August 2024  
Time: 10am – 2pm 
Where: Weston-super-Mare Cricket Club, 
Devonshire Rd, BS23 4NY 

Booking deadline: 2nd August 2024


